
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of the Villa, 
 
We invite you to join in the excitement as St. Ursula Villa celebrates our 46th annual auction 
Villabration SLAM DUNK on our historic campus Saturday, March 26, 2022. Guests will gather to 
celebrate and raise funds critical to our school, helping us educate children in an environment that 
promotes education, faith, and community.  
 
St. Ursula Villa educates children 2-years-old through 8th grade as Cincinnati’s only co-ed 
Independent Catholic elementary school in the Ursuline tradition. St. Ursula Villa families and 
guests reside in the Greater Cincinnati area, spanning eastern neighborhoods such as Anderson, 
Eastgate, Hyde Park, Mt. Lookout, Milford, and Loveland as well as other communities including 
Delhi, Bridgetown, Price Hill, and Northern Kentucky. St. Ursula Villa families are strongly 
encouraged to patronize businesses that support Villabration!  
 
We invite you to participate in Villabration SLAM DUNK by making a tax-deductible donation of 
merchandise or gift certificate to auction during our event. A description of your donation and 
promotion of your business will appear in our online giving site viewed by over 450 St. Ursula Villa 
parents and supporters.  
 
Please complete the enclosed donation form and return it with your donation to the Villabration 
office. If you send a gift certificate, we encourage you to include promotional material (business 
card, brochure, menu, flyer etc.) to help us highlight your item or business. 
 
A member of our committee will follow up with you in the next few weeks. If you have any 
questions or would like additional information, please contact me at k.thomas@stursulavilla.org  
or call 513-533-7376. 
 

Deadline to submit materials: March 10, 2022 
 

Thank you for your help and support to ensure a successful Villabration! 
 

 
Kristy Thomas 
Special Events Coordinator 


